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Ashley Bergen ConocoPhillips Company 
Staff Regulatory Technician P.O.Box 51810 
Phone: (432)688-6938 ' Midland, TX 79710 

February 18, 2015 

State of New Mexico 
Oil Conservation Division 
811 S. First St. 
Artesia, NM 88210 

To whom it may concern: 

ConocoPhillips Company has sent a letter to the BLM requesting that all completion reports and any 
enhancement data be held confidential on the Stampede Federal WC COM 34 1H (API # 30-015-42123) 
for as long as possible. ConocoPhillips Company plans to request an extension of the 90 day 
confidentiality period that is allowed by the State of New Mexico from Mr. Daniel Sanchez at the NMOCD 
Santa Fe Office. We appreciate your assistance in keeping all information confidential for the allowed 90 
days. A copy of the request for extension ofthe 90 day confidentiality period that will be sent to Mr. Daniel 
Sanchez at the NMOCD Santa Fe, will be sent to the Artesia District Office at a later date. 

If you have questions regarding this request, I can be reached at 432-688-6938 or via email at 
Ashlev.Berqen@cohocdphillips.com. 

Sincerely, 

Ashley Bergen 
Staff Regulatory Technician 
ConocoPhillips Company 

V 

WAR 0 5 2015 

RECEIVED 


